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Summertime dangers. Mosquitoes, flies, poison ivy, ticks— 

these are some of the nuisances that we may have to cope with 

during the warmer months. More serious are the dangers 

associated with sunburn (or even skin cancer), drowning, and 

increased risk of automobile injury due to the crowded 

highways. 

But we should be even more concerned with the spiritual 

dangers that abound in summertime. Summer is when many 

spend more time in leisure activities, and sometimes because of 

travel and vacations our normal schedules are interrupted. It is 

much easier to neglect our personal devotions and attendance at 

our home church. 

This can have a lasting negative impact on some people. Any 

time the patterns of our lives are interrupted, for whatever 

reason, there is potential for profound spiritual change. 

On the positive side, summer presents wonderful opportunities 

for sharing our faith. We can stock our cars with literature and 

leave tracts in strategic places (inside of motel Bibles, in 

restrooms, for example). We can make new friends for Jesus in 

parks and camping areas and tourist sites. 

Faithful members mail in their tithes and offerings even when 

they are away, because they understand that their church’s needs 

continue in their absence. Thank you for remembering 

the needs of your local church family even when you’re away. 
 

 


